
Public Comments to the Board Received through the LPSD Website 

Tuesday, April 30, 2024 

Commentor's Village 

Newhalen/Iliamna  

Comment:  

There has been a lot of conflict and poor comments by not only community members and 
parents, but student/athletes recently regarding coaches and the method they are selected in 
the past few years. I have seen other schools/districts that have a survey provided to the 
student athletes and parents at the end of the year. I think this would be a great idea for our 
schools/district to implement to aide in the decision to rehire the coach for the following year 
instead of automatically giving it to the same person each and every year. I also believe that the 
hiring should be done in an unbiased way instead of using the LSAC as well as normal hiring 
practices such as an application, history, experience and background checks. This issue has 
caused a lot of controversy and ill feelings within our community. I would like to see a change in 
how it is done, to keep our communities strong. 
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